
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF TROUTDALE, OREGON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON POSSIBLE USES OF 

OREGON SHARED REVENUES 
 

6:00 P.M. - - April 17, 2023 
 

 
A public hearing will be held at the Police Facility Community Room, 234 SW Kendall 
Court, Troutdale, Oregon on April 17, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. before the Troutdale Budget 
Committee.  The public is invited to provide written and oral comments and suggestions 
with respect to possible uses of Oregon Shared Revenues for FY 2023-2024. 
 
Citizens wishing to submit written comment are asked send your written testimony to City 
Recorder via email to info@troutdaleoregon.gov to be forwarded to the Budget 
Committee.  
 
 
Sarah Skroch 
City Recorder 
City of Troutdale 

 
 

 
PUBLISH:  GRESHAM OUTLOOK, March 31, 2023   
 
NOTICE OF AFFIDAVIT REQUESTED 
 

mailto:info@troutdaleoregon.gov

